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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

 

‘Body in the Library’ Bedworth Library, Thursday, 27th June, 6:30-7:30pm 

 

 

Some Etone College pupils have been involved in drama and writing workshops to create the content 

for an Arts Council funded community project, ‘Body in the Library’.  The aims of this project are to 

engage young people in drama and writing, and to develop our partnership with Nuneaton Library. 

 

Etone Pupils have created the setting, characters, and contributed to the storyline through workshops 

run by Gaby Songui in school.  The public performance of this work is taking place at Bedworth Library 

on Thursday, 27th June at 6:30pm and we are able to offer attendance free of charge to Etone pupils.  

Please note that Etone staff will not be present, we are promoting this event on behalf of the library. 

 

If you would like to attend, please complete the Microsoft Form 

https://forms.office.com/e/FcqAcSEEDd  by Monday, 24th June. 

 

Should you require any further information regarding the performance, please contact Mrs Leftwich-

Lloyd (sleftwich-lloyd@etonecollege.co.uk). 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 
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